
S H E F F I E L D    C I T Y     C O U N C I L 
 

Senior Officer Employment Sub Committee 
 

Meeting held 24 May 2017 
 
PRESENT: Councillors Olivia Blake (Chair), David Baker and Jackie Drayton 

 
Advised by Eugene Walker (Interim Executive Director, Resources) and 
Amanda Riley (Penna Recruitment Consultancy) 
 

 
   

 
1.   
 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 

 There were no declarations of interest. 
 
2.   
 

EXCLUSION OF PRESS AND PUBLIC 
 

 RESOLVED: That the public and press be excluded from the meeting before 
discussion takes place on the item of business to be considered on the grounds 
that, if the public and press were present during the transaction of such business, 
there would be a disclosure to them of exempt information as described in 
paragraph 1 of Schedule 12A to the Local Government Act 1972, as amended. 

 
3.   
 

INTERVIEWS FOR THE POST OF DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES AND 
CUSTOMER SERVICES 
 

 The Sub-Committee conducted interviews for the post of Director of Human 
Resources and Customer Services in the Resources Portfolio. 

  
 RESOLVED: That Mark Bennett be appointed to the post of Director of Human 

Resources and Customer Services in the Resources Portfolio, subject to internal 
approvals being gained. 

 


